
      Saint Benedict School News   

              Tuesday, December 19, 2023 

Hello Everyone, 
 
As we draw near to the end of the calendar 
year, please know that your family is always in 
our thoughts and prayers. 
 
May your Christmas be Blessed and the New 
Year Joyful. 
 
Luke 1, 30-33: 
 
Then the angel said to her, “Do not be afraid, 
Mary, for you have found favor with God.  
Behold, you will conceive in your womb and 
bear a son, and you shall name him Jesus.  He 
will be great and called Son of the Most High, 
and the Lord God will give him the throne of 
David and he will rule over the house of Jacob 
forever and of his kingdom there will be no 
end.” 
 
 
Merry Christmas! 
_______________________________________ 
 
Many thanks to Dr. Tedeschi and all of the 
preforming students in grades K-8 for a lovely 
Christmas Concert last week.  Thanks to  
everyone who showed up to support the  
student performers.  I have heard many  
wonderful comments from grandparents,  
parents, etc. concerning the performance. 
Hopefully you were able to also enjoy the 
Boroughs Twelve Days of Christmas ! 
 
 
 

Upcoming Events 
 
December 
 
21 – Early Dismissal 11:25 a.m. 
 
22 -31 — Christmas Vacation 
 
January 
 
1,2 – No School 
 
3 – School reopens 
______________________________________ 
Congratulations to Maddie Rezk and Taylor 
Marsh on their performances at BC for 
“White Christmas’! 
 
Gas and Grocery tickets are now due. Please 
turn them in to the office by Thursday. 
 
Coin Boxes are due on Thursday! 

School Mass 
This week our first graders will be  
hosting the Mass.  
We will learn that the Kingdom of God is 
within us. The Lord gives us strength 
each and everyday. 
 
 

 
Early Dismissal on Thursday. 
 
11:20– Vans 
11:23– Busses 
11:25– Parent pick up of  
students. 
 
The students will eat lunch on 
Thursday. 
 
 


